

May 12, 2003

Reverend Monsignor Mark Plewka Chancellor, Diocese of Pueblo 1001 North Grand Avenue Pueblo, Colorado 81003



Dear Monsignor Plewka:

I am writing in response to your request that Father Frank Sierra make a contribution to the Diocese of Pueblo for reimbursement of costs for the settlement and expenses that have been incurred in connection with the claims made by

Father Sierra has no personal savings. He receives a modest pension of \$900 a month. Father Sierra has agreed to contribute \$100 a month to the Diocese of Pueblo. I have directed Father Sierra to send monthly payment to your attention.

Prayerful best wishes to you in the Easter season.

Sincerely yours in Christ,

Very Reverend Monsignor Steven F. Callahan Vicar General

C: Reverend Francis Sierra

SIERRA-RCBSD 0119